
 

Date: January 10, 2024 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Sub: Clarification on Increase in volume. 
  
Ref.: Your Letter no. L/SURV/ONL/PV/KS/ 2023-2024 / 541. 
 
This is with reference to above referred Letter dated January 09, 2024, regarding 
increase in volume of our security across Exchanges, in recent past.  
 
In this connection, please be informed that there is no information /announcement 
(including impending announcement) which in our opinion, may have a bearing on the 
price/volume behaviour in scrip of the Company.  
 
The Company has been diligently making disclosures under Regulation 30 of the SEBI 
(Listing Obligation & Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, and will continue to 
intimate to the Exchange all the events, information etc. that have a bearing on the 
operation/performance of the company which include all price sensitive information. 
 
Kindly note the Company was advised to provide response in respect of the above to 
the Exchange before 1:00 PM on January 09, 2024, however, the Company has not 
received any email communication in this matter, considering which the response is 
being submitted today i.e. January 10, 2024, immediately as it comes to our notice.  
 
Hope this clarifies the matter.  
 
Please take the above information on record.  
 

 

For Aurum PropTech Limited 

(Formerly known as Majesco Limited) 

 

 

 Sonia Jain 

 Company Secretary & 

 Compliance Officer 

 

 

 

To, 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 

Dalal Street, Fort 

Mumbai-400 001 

 

  BSE Scrip code: 539289  
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